
-----Original Message----- 
 
From: DANIEL DE LA TORRE LLORENTE [mailto:daniel.delatorre@upm.es] 

Sent: Friday, October 16, 2015 5:09 PM 
To: Agrotechnology 
 
Subject: Re: Journal of 
Agrotechnology Importance: High 
 
Dear Jerry Pinto, 

 
I would like to continue being an editorial board member. 

 
Best regards 

DANIEL DE LA TORRE LLORENTE  

Profesor Contratado Doctor 

Dpto. Biotecnología-Biología Vegetal ETSI Agrónomos 

Universidad Politécnica de Madrid 

Tlfno.: 91 336 5653 655 908 643 
 
 
 
 
El 16-10-2015 13:17, Agrotechnology escribió:  
 
DEAR DR. DANIEL DELA TORRE,  
 
 
Greetings from the Journal of ”AGROTECHNOLOGY”  
 

 
We hope you are doing great. We would like to thank you, for being   
associated with our Journal as an Editorial Board. To progress and run   
a journal successfully, we are depending on our Board members like   
you. We need your assurance so that you will help us in regular   
editorial duties whenever required.   
  
We request you to continue as our editorial board member. From our   
side we can promise that the work load will be low. If you are not   
willing to continue please let us know.   
  
Kindly mail us your valuable decision at earliest 
 
Thanks and Regards,   
JERRY PINTO   
Editorial Assistant  
Journal of Agrotechnology   
OMICS INTERNATIONAL   
USA  
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